

August 29, 2022

Ken Lantta PO Box 1861 Mills, WY 82644-1861

Dear Ken.

Thank you for your thoughtful \$100.00 gift received by Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions on August 26, 2022, given in memory of Ray Clamp. As you share in memory of this special person in your life, you are partnering with us to ensure that each individual in our community has the opportunity to live out their remaining days with dignity and respect.

Your donation to Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions also provides grief care services to anyone in your community dealing with the death of a loved one. And because of your thoughtfulness, Transitions services are available to vulnerable community members needing a helping hand to remain in their own homes. Your generosity supports "Our Caring Promise, to be here when you need us."

Thank you for your kindness in honoring the memory of your loved one by supporting compassionate care for others.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

P.S. Our community grief support is accessible to the public at no cost. Please get in touch with us at (307) 577-4832 if we can be of service.

Thank you for your contribution; no goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Central Wyoming Hospice and Transitions is an exempt organization described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code: EIN 830249753.

With you that is our promise.